RESOLUTION NO. _____ - 2020
AUTHORIZING THE DIRECTOR OF LAND RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENT TO SUBMIT GRANT APPLICATIONS FOR DATCP CLEAN SWEEP GRANT PROGRAM

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Sauk County Board of Supervisors, 

meeting in regular session, that Sauk County continues to support the Clean Sweep hazardous waste collection events held in Sauk County; and, 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Director of Land Resources and Environment is hereby authorized to submit the Clean Sweep Grant application for funding in fiscal year 2021.
For consideration by the Sauk County Board of Supervisors on September 15, 2020.

Respectfully submitted,

SAUK COUNTY LAND RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

_________________________________

_________________________________

MArty Krueger, Chair



PETER KINSMAN, Vice Chair
____________________________________

____________________________________
ROSS CURRY





BRANDON LOHR
____________________________________

____________________________________
VALERIE MCAULIFFE



ROB NELSON
____________________________________

_____________________________________
DENNIS POLIVKA




RANDY PUTTKAMER
Fiscal Note:  The proposed 2021 Budget includes $96,000 for expenses related to Ag Plastic and Clean Sweep events.  The grant would help offset costs.  Not applying for or receiving the grant could raise the levy impact of the Land Resources and Environment Department by approximately $12,500.

MIS Note:   No information systems impact.
Fiscal Impact: [  ] None   [X] Budgeted Expenditure    [  ] Not Budgeted 








Background: Sauk County recognizes that proper disposal of hazardous wastes is important to the safety and well-being of County residents and the collection and proper disposal of hazardous wastes serves to protect the natural resources of the County.  Sauk County has supported the Clean Sweep Program and hazardous waste collection events held in the County for over twenty years.





The Land Resources and Environment Department hosts two (2) Clean Sweep Events as well as several Ag Plastic events throughout the year in an effort to assist residents with the proper disposal of hazardous wastes.  The Clean Sweep Grant Program through DATCP helps to defray the expense of disposing of the collected materials and provides a free service to County residents that would otherwise be costly to individual households and helps to protect the natural resources of Sauk County.  








